
 

 

MEDIA RESPONSE 

 Subject: Houses left to fall into ruin 

The Department of Roads and Public Works as the custodian of all immovable property (as 

designated by the Premier in the Province), handed the houses in Memorial Street to the 

Department of Health for the purpose of accommodating doctors and nurses.  Further enquired 

can be referred to them. 

As government we take cognizance of the concerns of the public. We assure the public that the 

Department of Roads and Public Works and the Department of Health is working collaboratively 

to determine the way forwards in terms of these state houses. 

Ms Crystal Robertson 

DEPARTMENT OF ROADS AND PUBLIC WORKS                   DATE: 22 September 2016 

 

 

 

 

 

 


